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Watch out for new play opportunities in Sandy 

Working with Central Bedfordshire Council, Sandy Town Council carried out a 

review of play parks in Sandy and identified missing play elements or dated 

equipment which needed replacement. The Town Council has worked with a 

play park design company to bring forward designs for the addition of new 

pieces of equipment to be installed in each of Sandy’s play areas soon. The 

Council has secured funds from Central Bedfordshire Council’s Section 106 

developer contributions to cover the cost of the improvements. Designs for the 

equipment to be installed in each of the parks can be seen on the Town 

Council’s website and it is hoped that most of the equipment will be install at 

the beginning of the school summer holidays for use by children during the 

summer. Due to the deterioration of play equipment at Sunderland Road the 

whole play area is to be replaced and there will be a period where no play 

facilities will be available. As such work will commence after the school 

holidays.  

 

 

 

For further information contact: 

Chris Robson 
Town Clerk 
Sandy Town Council 
10 Cambridge Road  
SANDY    SG19 1JE  
Telephone: 01767-681491  
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 
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